
 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 
 

 

PERMISSION FORM TO TAKE CHROMEBOOK HOME 
 

September 4th, 2018 
 
Dear Parent/Guardian: 
 
Starting this school year, students are able to take a Chromebook home for educational purposes. Parents must give 
permission for their child to take a Chromebook home. 
 
We would like you to be aware of the following: 
 

 The Chromebook is part of the FVSD domain 
 The only access to the Chromebook will be through a FVSD username assigned to the student 
 The Chromebook is monitored by an Internet filter (GoGuardian) at all times no matter if the student is at home 

or at school. This filter provides limited access to the Internet 
 The Chromebook will be updated with extensions and apps that are the same as all the other Chromebooks (for 

example, Read Write Google) 
 Students may still work on their assignments offline (for home without Internet or WiFi). When the student 

returns to the school their work is automatically updated 
 At any time, I as a parent may request to High Level Public School that the Chromebook is not to come home. 
 If the Chromebook is lost or not returned, the cost to replace is $300.00 
 If the Chromebook is damaged the student is responsible to pay the cost to repair the damage 
 If the charging cord is lost or damaged, not returned at the end of the year, the cost to replace is $60.00 

 
_______________________________________                                Grade: ___________ 
Child’s Name (Please Print) 
 
Please check one of the following: 
 

 I give permission for the Chromebook to come home 
 

 The Chromebook is to remain at school 
 

 
______________________________ 
Parent Name (Please Print) 
 
______________________________                                  ___________________________ 
Parent/Guardian Signature                                                   Date 

High Level Public School    
9701-105 Avenue, High Level, AB   T0H 1Z0 
Phone (780) 926-3706   Fax (780) 926-2726 

 
Anna McAskile Principal Email: annam@fvsd.ab.ca 

Chris Burris Assistant Principal Email: chrisb@fvsd.ab.ca 

Michelle Gilbert Assistant Principal Email: michelleg@fvsd.ab.ca 
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